
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Office of the Police Ombudsman 
Commission 

 
 

The scheduled meeting of the Office of the Police Ombudsman 
Commission scheduled for March 19, 2024 has been cancelled. 
 
Cancellation is in accordance with RCW 42.30.090 - due to there not 
being a quorum of 3 Commissioners available to attend.  
 
The next scheduled OPOC meeting will be held on April 16, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions please contact 509-625-6742 
 


